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Menheniot Parish Clerk

From: Hannah Bayes <hannahjbayes@gmail.com>

Sent: 23 August 2019 22:23

To: clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk

Subject: Menheniot Christmas Tree lighting and carol singing 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing on behalf of Menheniot Scouts (1st st Lalluwy) to apply for a grant of £100 to help the 
group with the costs associated with the community Christmas tree event. The parish council 
kindly supported us with this last year and event was a great success, with a good turn out of 
people from the community of all ages. 
 
As in previous years the event would involve erecting the Christmas tree outside of the Church 
and turning on the lights, alongside the singing of carols accompanied by Liskeard Silver Band. 
 
If you require any frther information to help this application please let me know. 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Hannah Bayes 
Menheniot Scouts - Secretary 
 


